
From:   Kara Curtis   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 09, 2017

Subject:   FCC File No. 0845-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I could not get the MAG coordination released from the 0838-EX-CN-2017 request after I deleted the
frequencies requiring MAG coordination.  I tried different computers, different web browsers and waited a
few days to try and get it to release.  The site never released the requirement so I started over.
0845-EX-CN-2017 EL788503 is the current and correct request.

Kara Curtis


